Pandar Harbour,
B.c.,

July 7, I942e

chief Supervisor of Flsharied iig No.., P
for BeCeo
JUL 8 19522

Wineh Bldge., Vancouver,

3424
Dear 81ir? Letter No

I should like to take this opportunity to
thank you &nd your department for the cour tesy and
xindness extanded to my wife and me while inspecting
the Japanese fishing vassels on July Znd.

The assistance rendered to us by one of

your employses from the mechine shop was invaluable

and much asppreciated Dby us,

Yours truly,




